

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

Friday 21st June 2024

## Y6 University Trip

Dear Y6 Parents/Carers,

We are excited to announce a fantastic trip for Year 6 pupils to the University of Sheffield on **Friday 12th July**. This trip will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to delve into the exciting world of 3D Printing and Design!

Throughout the day, the children will:

- Explore a university computer lab: Experience a real university environment and see how students learn.
- **Discover Computer Aided Design (CAD) software**: Get hands-on with industry-standard software used to design and create 3D models.
- **Unleash their creativity**: Design their very own product using the CAD software it could be anything they can imagine!
- **Bring their designs to life**: See their creations come to fruition in the 3D printing suite and take home their very own 3D printed model!

We will be travelling to the university by a mixture of public bus and walking.

A contribution of £2.05 towards the bus ticket has been added to ParentPay. Please pay this as soon as possible.

## Further information

- A packed lunch will be needed for the day (NO NUTS) as well as a refillable water bottle.
- Full school uniform will need to be worn.

The university would also like to write an article for their internal channels about this fantastic outreach opportunity and would like to include some photos from the day. Please can you complete the permission on ParentPay indicating whether your child's photo can be used by them (and Ecclesall).

We are confident that this trip will be a valuable learning experience for the children. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you,

Mr Taque

Computing Coordinator